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Next Week 
 

 
 
 

Tuesday (12/9)  
 

 Jamba Juice Sales 
1:40 pm, Front Gates 

 CHADD Meeting 
7:00—9:00 pm, MPR 

 
 
 
 

Wednesday (12/10)  
 

 Recycling Day 
8:00—9:00 am, ESS Parking Lot 

 
 
 
 

Friday (12/12)  
  

 Lunch With DADS  *DATE CHANGE 
Sign in at the Gate 

 Scrip Card Sales 
3:15 pm, Front Gates 

 Ice Cream Sales 
3:20 pm, Lunch Area 

 
 

Saturday (12/13) 
 

 DADS Bicycle Event 
9:00 am, Bike Safety Workshop, PV 
Parking Lot 
10:30 am, Group Ride to the Waterfall  
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D.A.D.S. Bicycle Event 
By Rob Dawson, D.A.D.S. President 

  
Mark your calendars for the annual Bike Safety Workshop and Canyon Ride, on Saturday, December 13, 
presented by the Park Village Elementary D.A.D.S. Group.  This will be a fun morning, open to PVES stu-
dents of all ages, beginning at 9:00 AM in the school parking lot.  There, we will have four stations:  1. Bi-
cycle and Helmet Check and Maintenance, 2. Bicycle Safety Quiz, 3. Bike Skills Course, and 4. Certificate 
of Completion. 
  
At 10:30 AM, Principal Cece¶a will lead the group on a ride through the canyon to the 
waterfall! 
  
Please remember, all children must wear bike helmets while riding.  Additionally, this 
event is dependent on the weather, so let's all hope for clear skies the day of the event 
and a few days before. 

Science Field Day Is Back!! 
By Kendal Texeira & Shannon Nellies, Science Field Day Coordinators 

 
Our PV Science Field Day team did really well last year (again!) 
and we are excited to have another group of kids enjoy a day 
all about science challenges and fun events! Please come to our 
Informational Meeting on Thursday, January 8, 2015 at 
6:30 pm (in D107) to learn more about this exciting 
competition and talk to students who participated last year.  
 
The Science Field Day competition will be held in Lakeside on 
Saturday, May 9, and involves 50+ teams of 4th and 5th grad-
ers from all over the county. Details can be found at http://
www.sdcoe.net/lls/ccr/Pages/elementary-science-field-
day.aspx. Interested students/parents should review both this 
link and the PV Science Field Day Application prior to the Janu-
ary 8 Info Meeting.  Most participants will be placed in two 
events. All PV team members must be able to meet and work 
outside of school for 2-4 hours per week from February through 
May, and their parents will be required to coach one event. 
While student preference is considered, event assignments 
must first maximize overall participation and minimize schedul-
ing conflicts. If there are more applications than space availa-
ble, alternates will be designated and a wait list formed.   
 
Questions?  Please contact Kendal Texeira 
(kendal@ktcoaching.com) or Shannon Nellies 
(s.nellies72@gmail.com) 
 
Applications and permission slips for the PV Science Field Day 
team are due by Thursday, January 15 at 3 PM (both forms 
need to be printed, filled out and turned into the office by 1/15 
at 3 PM). Forms are provided at the end of this Flash issue, or 
can be picked up in the office. 
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The Box Tops For Education Contest Was A HUGE Success! 

By Kathy Kane, Box Top Coordinator 

 

 

Thank you Park Village families for scouring your cupboards and turn-

ing in so many Box Tops for Education.  Collectively our school raised $980.50!  The win-

ning classroom was Mrs. Trust's class with 721 Box Tops!  Waddles the Penguin now 

lives in K207 with Mrs. Trust and her amazing class.   

 

 

 

Rita's of PQ generously donated an Italian Ice coupon for each 

student in Mrs. Trust's class. Thank you Rita's!   

 

Our next contest begins NOW!  Don't forget to bring in your Box 

Tops and drop them off in your classroom containers.   
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Check out the Box Tops Contest results! 



Help Earn Money for the School -  

Bring in Your Recyclables  
By Victor Chan, Recycling Coordinator 

  

The second Wednesday of every month is collection morn-

ing.  On December 10 from 8:00 AM to 9:00 AM we will 

collect CA Redemption Value (CRV) cans and bottles in the ESS parking lot.  The money generated by the collec-

tion goes back to Park Village, so be sure to collect all you can.  Please separate plastic from aluminum and crush 

them if possible, and avoid bringing non-CRV items.  Be sure to only make a right turn when exiting the lot.  

Thank you! 

  

Green tip of the month:  

With the holiday season upon us, switch over to LED lights for your string lighting.  Com-

pared to incandescent lights, they only take a fraction of the amount of energy, keeping your 

bill lower and helping to save the environment at the same time.  Choices are expanding for 

LED lighting for indoor use in conventional sockets.  They can make the difference in 

avoiding going to the next higher tier in electricity cost.  If you find you still have a large 

electric bill, consider a solar electric system (such that can be provided by our PV Elemen-

tary friends at SolarFuze). 
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Peachjar Flyer Rack 

 
Park Village has gone green with flyers. We have replaced the old-fashioned flyer rack with an online system 
where flyers and notices are uploaded onto a site called Peachjar. Parents can view and receive alerts for new fly-
ers. 
 
Here is a list of flyers currently posted on the Peachjar website. New flyers are in red. Click on Peachjar and it will 
take you to the Peachjar site where you can select a flyer and view more information. You may access flyers on 
Peachjar at any time as a guest. Once you register for free as a member, you will receive new flyer notifications via 
email and/or smartphone, depending on your desired settings. To post Enrichment flyers on Peachjar, contact 
sales@peachjar.com. To post flyers for Our School, Parent Organizations, PUSD events and free Community 
events, please email Sandi Oshiro at sandioshiro@yahoo.com and attach the flyer.  
  

 CHADD Meeting, Tues 12/9 7-9 pm 
 Rancho Pe¶asquitos Little League 
 PQ Girls Softball 
 San Diego Childrenôs Choir 
 Drama Kids: Express Yourself! 
 Youth League Tennis 
 NFL Flag Football  
 Poway Girls Softball 
 North County Soccer Park  
 Helen Woodwardôs Frosty Farm  
 Shop with Scrip Holiday Denominations  
 Nifty-Fifty Program 
 Finish Chelseaôs Run T-shirt Design Contest 
 PTA Opt-Out Form 
 Shop with Scrip Order Form 
 Park Village Foundation Pledge Form 

 

Park Village Elementary 
7930 Park Village Road, San Diego 92129 

http://www.powayusd.com/pusdpves/ 

 

Attendance Hotline  538-0437 

Principal: Ricardo Ceceña  484-5621 

PTA President: Cyndy Payne  484-4039 

Foundation President: Sharon Sinder 484-4331 

Flash Editor: Allison McClay  484-1776 

Email:  parkvillagenews@outlook.com 

The Park Village Elementary PTA is a noncommercial, nonsectarian and nonparti-

san organization.  The mention of any business or product in this publication does 

not imply endorsement by the PTA.  Additionally, the PTA does not exert any edito-

rial or other control over any linked third-party sites, and are provided only for your 

convenience. 

LEAD Column 

(Legislation for Education and Advocacy Digest) 

By Darshana Patel, VP of Legislation 

 

 

Meet your elected Representatives :  State of California Assembly District 77 ð Brian Maienschein  

  

 Assemblyman Maienschein was elected to a second term representing our community in Sacramento 

based on his a lifetime commitment to community service and a solid record of legislative action. The Assem-

blyman attended elementary, middle and high school in the district, is a graduate of the University of Califor-

nia, Santa Barbara and California Western School of Law, and has served as a San Diego City Council Member. 

 His re-election page highlighted that òHe has introduced legislation that would protect children by 

providing youth sports leagues the authority to conduct criminal background checks on all coaches.ó He cur-

rently serves as Vice Chair on the Health and Human Services Committees and has membership on several oth-

ers that impact families. 

Learn more about our District 77 and Assemblyman Maienscheinõs efforts through the website. Also, if 

you have concerns regarding the health, safety, or education or your family, you can contact Assemblyman 

Maienschein through his local Field Representative, Michael Lieberman. 
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